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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer to be circulated the meeting.  The Councillor 
asking the question may then ask one relevant supplementary question which 
shall be put and answered without discussion.   
 
(a) Councillor Davis 

 
“I understand residents have been advised that the Council has a statutory 
obligation to investigate the legal status of Cambridge Grove if asked, could 
the Cabinet member acknowledge that Cambridge Grove (off The Drive) is a 
public unrestricted thoroughfare.” 
 
Councillor Theobald, Cabinet Member for Environment, will respond. 
 

(b) Councillor Davis 
 
“Could Goldsmid Ward be prioritised for funding for a 20mph zone once the 
transport budget is known?” 
 

 Councillor Theobald, Cabinet Member for Environment, will respond. 
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